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September 10, 2022
Oxford Hot Sauce Contest in Oxford, NC

October 1, 2022
Fall Volunteer Day at Freedom Ranch

November 5, 2022
Breakfast with a Veteran
at Freedom Ranch

May 20, 2023
Lynch Creek Festival - A Summer Fundraiser
for Freedom Ranch

Upcoming Events

What's Going On?What's Going On?

Have questions?
Want to come out to see us?

Send us an email!
FreedomRanchNC@gmail.com

Contact us!



Board Member SpotlightBoard Member Spotlight
Liz Lowrance is a life-long resident of NJ, born in Elizabeth, NJ. Liz managed and
bartended at her family’s business, Maria’s Bar and Restaurant for 16 years.
While bartending and managing, she stared training to become a groomer. She
quickly moved into a grooming manager position which she worked in for 4
years and 15 years ago, Liz started her own mobile pet grooming business
which she successfully operates to this day.

“I love working and caring for the animals and I knew this would be my calling.”

Liz has an exceptional passion for animals! Among her many accomplishments,
she started and funded a trap/neuter/release program over 10 years ago,
neutering 65+ cats and finding loving homes for those that could be adopted.
She is still caring for an active cat colony in her community. 

“I love helping the resident animals at Freedom Ranch and with fundraisers. I
hope to one day move closer to become more involved.”

In addition to being a board member with Freedom Ranch, Liz has a very active
life with her family back in NJ! She enjoys working, hiking, and spending time at
the Jersey shore. She LOVES her pets and includes them in her daily activities.

“People who really know me know I am very devoted and driven. I know I will
always have a pet as an important part of my everyday life and hope to foster
long into the future.”

Meet Liz!



The 2022 Lynch Creek Festival, held at The
Preserve at Lynch Creek, was a huge success! 

We had great music, food, and fun for ALL! 
 

Thank you for helping us to raise
$5,000 for Freedom Ranch!

2022 Summer Fundraiser2022 Summer Fundraiser
Lynch Creek FestivalLynch Creek Festival

Thank You
Thank You

  Vendors - Sponsors

Vendors - Sponsors

Donors - Volunteers!!

Donors - Volunteers!!



Michael Williams

October 1, 2022

I am a North Carolina native, born in Duplin County, and now live in Apex, NC. I
love all things outdoors, hiking, biking, swimming, fishing, camping, climbing,
boating, and exploring. I'm three years into Brazilian Jiu-jitsu, an incredibly
engaging and addictive sport! I love spending time with my friends, family, and
those who I care about. My career is with McGill Environmental working as a
dewatering tech for the past two years. 

I love volunteering at Freedom Ranch and seeing the animals, helping them out
brings me joy. Being at the ranch and learning how an operating animal rescue
works is so fun for me! The founders, Gail and Sean, are kind and hospitable
people who truly care about the wellbeing of the animals as well as all those
who come around to visit. 

 Join us for our annual volunteer event.
This is an amazing team building and social event for all skill levels.

There will be many projects to complete this day while working around and
interacting with the animals. 

Food and snacks will be provided throughout the day.
Camp sites will also be available with check in beginning Friday September 30th.
This is an incredible opportunity for you to support a great cause and make a

difference!

Volunteer SpotlightVolunteer Spotlight

Fall Volunteer DayFall Volunteer Day
9am to 4pm



Tito Update!

Our little Tito is doing great!
Although he will be a lifelong

tripod, he is speedy and has quite
the personality. A sweet boy with

tons of love to share!

New Residents!New Residents!
Meet Jack, Charlie & Wilbert!

Jack and Charlie are
settling in &

entertaining us every
day!

Wilbert is a
sweetheart and has

quickly learned to love
a healthy diet with

lots of veggies!

Tito!Tito!



Sponsorship
PayPal Donations
AmazonSmile Charity
Check Donations
Venmo
Volunteer
Recurring Donations
Nonmonetary Donations
(Veggies, etc.)

HAVE QUESTIONS? Contact us!
FreedomRanchNC@gmail.com

Here is how you can help
support us!

Permitter Security , Fencing
Pig Barn Rehab
Building Additional Shelters
Additional Quarantine Area: Shelters &
Fencing/Pasture
Paddock Paradise: Tree Clearing/Fencing
Barn Parking, Walkway, and Entrance Gravel

How You Can Help!?!How You Can Help!?!

Upcoming ProjectsUpcoming Projects
We have VERY important projects coming

up!
Let us know how you can help!



Here at Freedom Ranch, we are
always considerate of our

environment and take extra steps to
protect this earth. 

 

Please consider recycling, reusing,
composting, and reducing waste to

help our planet!
 

Please let us know if you would like
to opt for digital newsletters!
FreedomRanchNC@gmail.com

We are incredibly excited to be selected
again as a GFL Environmental Full Circle
Project recipient.  A huge thank you to
GFL for their continued support!

$5,000 Grant$5,000 Grant
Announcement!Announcement!

Giving Back to This EarthGiving Back to This Earth

Check It Out!Check It Out!
We have a new sign!
Thank you to the folks at NC Graphic Pros for helping us
create this masterpiece of a sign we had made from
recycled redwood. Also, a special thanks to EZ Recycle,
Blackwood Solutions and Duke Energy for the repurposed
telephone poles.


